
4.2.6—Van Buren High School Closed Campus  
 
Van Buren High School is a closed campus. A student is expected to arrive on campus before school 
begins in the morning and remain on campus until the end of the school day. If it becomes necessary to 
leave campus during the school day, the student must check out through the office. In order to check out, 
a parent/guardian must call the office, email, or send a note stating the time and reason the student needs 
to check out. Students leaving and returning to school without permission will be subject to disciplinary 
action. 
 
Check out at lunch will be limited to a parent coming to school, physically signing their student out at the 
time the student is leaving, and physically signing in their student upon return. This includes all students 
who may be over 17 years of age (you may not check yourself out for lunch). 
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